








January 20, 2017

The City Council of the City of Marion, Linn County, Iowa met in special work session, Friday, January 20, 2017, at 5:30 p.m. in the council chambers of City Hall with Mayor AbouAssaly presiding and the following council members present:  Pazour, Etzel, Spinks, and Draper.  Absent:  Brandt and Nicholson.

Council Member Nicholson arrived at 5:36 p.m.

Council Member Brandt arrived at 5:41 p.m.

City Manager Lon Pluckhahn provided an overview of the proposed fiscal year 2017-2018 budget.  Council discussed the fiscal year 2017-2018 budget with no action taken.  

Mayor AbouAssaly adjourned the meeting at 7:07 p.m.





















____________________________








Nicolas AbouAssaly, Mayor

Attest:

____________________________

Beth J. Little, Assistant City Clerk

